
Announcements Nov 8, 2023  
 
 

During period 2, the grade 10’s will be called to the theatre for a 

presentation explaining the Essential Skills program. We will be making 

an announcement at the beginning of period 2. 

 
 
Milk cartons are being placed in our recycling bins and this is creating a 

problem. Unless you are willing to rinse out the milk cartons, they need 

to be placed in the garbage. When the milk sours it ruins all of the other 

recycled materials that are in that bin. 

 
Hi everyone.  Just a reminder that the poppy rock painting station will 
be open today at lunch again.  There are also postcards for writing 
messages of gratitude to veterans.  Come check it out and be sure to 
clean up after you’re done.  
 


